Late Stalinist Russia Basees Routledge Series
On R
Getting the books late stalinist russia basees routledge series on r now is not
type of inspiring means. You could not only going similar to book collection or
library or borrowing from your friends to admission them. This is an no
question easy means to specifically acquire guide by on-line. This online
pronouncement late stalinist russia basees routledge series on r can be one of
the options to accompany you subsequent to having new time.
It will not waste your time. take on me, the e-book will enormously impression
you extra concern to read. Just invest little become old to right to use this
on-line revelation late stalinist russia basees routledge series on r as with
ease as evaluation them wherever you are now.

Cinema, State Socialism and Society in the Soviet Union and Eastern Europe,
1917-1989 Sanja Bahun 2014-07-25 This book presents a comprehensive reexamination of the cinemas of the Soviet Union and Central and Eastern Europe
during the communist era. It argues that, since the end of communism in these
countries, film scholars are able to view these cinemas in a different way, no
longer bound by an outlook relying on binary Cold War terms. With the opening
of archives in Eastern Europe and the former Soviet Union, much more is known
about these states and societies; at the same time, the field has been
reinvigorated by its opening up to more contemporary concepts, themes and
approaches in film studies and adjacent disciplines. Taking stock of these
developments, this book presents a rich, varied tapestry, relating specific
films to specific national and transnational circumstances, rather than viewing
them as a single, monolithic "Cold War Communist" cinema.
2010 Degruyter 2010-12-16
Disability in Eastern Europe and the Former Soviet Union Michael Rasell
2013-11-26 There are over thirty million disabled people in Russia and Eastern
Europe, yet their voices are rarely heard in scholarly studies of life and
well-being in the region. This book brings together new research by
internationally recognised local and non-native scholars in a range of
countries in Eastern Europe and the former Soviet Union. It covers,
historically, the origins of legacies that continue to affect well-being and
policy in the region today. Discussions of disability in culture and society
highlight the broader conditions in which disabled people must build their
identities and well-being whilst in-depth biographical profiles outline what
living with disabilities in the region is like. Chapters on policy
interventions, including international influences, examine recent reforms and
the difficulties of implementing inclusive, community-based care. The book will
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be of interest both to regional specialists, for whom well-being, equality and
human rights are crucial concerns, and to scholars of disability and social
policy internationally.
The Baltic States from the Soviet Union to the European Union Richard Mole
2012-05-23 The Baltic States are unique in being the only member-states of the
EU to have fought to regain their sovereignty from the Soviet Union, only then
to cede it to Brussels in certain key areas. Similarly, no member-states have
had to struggle as hard as Estonia, Latvia and Lithuania to preserve their
identity after fifty years of Soviet nationality policy in the face of substate and supra-state challenges. The post-communist experience of the Baltic
States thus allows us to examine debates about identity as a source of
political power; the conditioning and constraining influence of identity
discourses on social, political and economic change; and the orientation and
outcome of their external relations. In particular, the book examines the
impact of Russian and Soviet control of Estonia, Latvia and Lithuania; the
Baltic independence movements of the late 1980s/early 1990s; the citizenship
debates; relations with Russia vis-à-vis the withdrawal of the troops of the
former Soviet Army; drawing of the shared boundary and the rights of Russianspeaking minorities as well as the efforts undertaken by the three Baltic
States to rebuild themselves, modernise their economies, cope with the ensuing
social changes and facilitate their accession to the EU and NATO.
Khrushchev in the Kremlin Jeremy Smith 2011-01-25 This book presents a new
picture of the politics, economics and process of government in the Soviet
Union under the leadership of Nikita Khrushchev. Based in large part on
original research in recently declassified archive collections, the book
examines the full complexity of government, including formal and informal
political relationships; economic reforms and nationality relations in the
national republics of the USSR; the treatment of political dissent; economic
progress through technological innovation; relations with the Eastern bloc;
corruption and deceit in the economy; and the reform of the railways and
construction sectors. The book re-evaluates the Khrushchev era as one which
represented a significant departure from the Stalin years, introducing a number
of policy changes that only came to fruition later, whilst still suffering from
many of the limitations imposed by the Stalinist system. Unlike many other
studies which consider the subject from the perspective of the Cold War and
superpower relations, this book provides an overview of the internal
development of the Soviet Union in this period, locating it in the broader
context of Soviet history. This is the companion volume to the Jeremy Smith and
Melanie Ilic’s previous edited collection, Soviet State and Society under
Nikita Khrushchev (Routledge, 2009).
Repression and Resistance in Communist Europe Jason Sharman 2004-06-01 This
book explores the role of coercion in the relationship between the citizens and
regimes of communist Eastern Europe. Looking in detail at Soviet
collectivisation in 1928-34, the Hungarian Uprising of 1956 and the Polish
Solidarity Movement of 1980-84, it shows how the system excluded channels to
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enable popular grievances to be translated into collective opposition; how this
lessened the amount of popular protest, affected the nature of such protest as
did occur and entrenched the dominance of state over society.
Late Stalinist Russia Juliane Fürst 2006-09-27 The late Stalinist period, long
neglected by researchers more interested in the high-profile events of the
1930s, has recently become the focus of much new research by people keen to
understand the enormous impact of the war on Soviet society and to understand
Soviet life under 'mature socialism'. Written by top scholars from high profile
universities, this impressive work brings together much new, cutting edge
research on a wide range of aspects of late Stalinist society. Filling a gap in
the literature, it focuses above all on the experience of the Soviet people and
their interaction with ideology, state policy and national and international
politics.
The Dilemmas of De-Stalinization Polly Jones 2006-04-07 The Khrushchev era is
increasingly seen as a period in its own right, and not just as 'postStalinism' or a forerunner of subsequent 'thaws' and 'reform from within'. This
book provides a comprehensive history of reform in the period, focusing
especially on social and cultural developments. Since the opening of the former
Soviet archives, much new information has become available casting light on how
far official policies correlated with popular views. Overall the book appraises
how far 'Destalinization' went; and whether developments in the period
represented a real desire for reform, or rather an attempt to fortify the
Soviet system, but on different lines.
Civil Society in Putin's Russia Elena A. Chebankova 2013 "Unlike other books on
civil society in Russia which argue that Russia's civil society is relatively
weak, and that democratisation in Russia went into reverse following Vladimir
Putin's coming to power, this book contends that civil society in Russia
isdeveloping in a distinctive way. It shows that government and elite-led
drives to encourage civil society have indeed been limited, and that the impact
of external promotion of civil society has also not been very successful. It
demonstrates, however, that independent domestic grassroots movements are
beginning to flourish, despite difficulties and adverse circumstances, and that
this development fits well into the changing nature of contemporary Russian
society."--Publisher's website.
Translating Great Russian Literature Cathy McAteer 2021-01-03 Launched in 1950,
Penguin’s Russian Classics quickly progressed to include translations of many
great works of Russian literature and the series came to be regarded by
readers, both academic and general, as the de facto provider of classic Russian
literature in English translation, the legacy of which reputation resonates
right up to the present day. Through an analysis of the individuals involved,
their agendas, and their socio-cultural context, this book, based on extensive
original research, examines how Penguin’s decisions and practices when
translating and publishing the series played a significant role in deciding how
Russian literature would be produced and marketed in English translation. As
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such the book represents a major contribution to Translation Studies, to the
study of Russian literature, to book history and to the history of publishing.
The Radical Right in Late Imperial Russia George Gilbert 2015-11-19 The
revolutionary movements in late tsarist Russia inspired a reaction by groups on
the right. Although these groups were ostensibly defending the status quo, they
were in fact, as this book argues, very radical in many ways. This book
discusses these radical rightist groups, showing how they developed
considerable popular appeal across the whole Russian Empire, securing support
from a wide cross-section of society. The book considers the nature and
organisation of the groups, their ideologies and polices on particular issues
and how they changed over time. The book concludes by examining how and why the
groups lost momentum and support in the years immediately before the First
World War, and briefly explores how far present day rightist groups in Russia
are connected to this earlier movement.
Celebrity and Glamour in Contemporary Russia Helena Goscilo 2010-10-04 This is
the first book to explore the phenomenon of glamour and celebrity in
contemporary Russian culture, ranging across media forms, disciplinary
boundaries and modes of inquiry, with particular emphasis on the media
personality. The book demonstrates how the process of ‘celebrification’ in
Russia coincides with the dizzying pace of social change and economic
transformation, the latter enabling an unprecedented fascination with glamour
and its requisite extravagance; how in the 1990s and 2000s, celebrities - such
as film or television stars - moved away from their home medium to become
celebrities straddling various media; and how celebrity is a symbol manipulated
by the dominant culture and embraced by the masses. It examines the primacy of
the visual in celebrity construction and its dominance over the verbal,
alongside the interdisciplinary, cross-media, post-Soviet landscape of today’s
fame culture. Taking into account both general tendencies and individual
celebrities, including pop-diva Alla Pugacheva and ex-President and current
Prime Minister Vladimir Putin, the book analyses the internal dynamics of the
institutions involved in the production, marketing, and maintenance of
celebrities, as well as the larger cultural context and the imperatives that
drive Russian society’s romance with glamour and celebrity.
Rethinking the Russian Revolution as Historical Divide Matthias Neumann
2017-11-23 The Russian Revolution of 1917 has often been presented as a
complete break with the past, with everything which had gone before swept away,
and all aspects of politics, economy and society reformed and made new.?
Recently, however, historians have increasingly come to question this view,
discovering that Tsarist Russia was much more entangled in the processes of
modernisation, and that the new regime contained much more continuity than has
previously been acknowledged.? This book presents new research findings on a
range of different aspects of Russian society, both showing how there was much
change before 1917, and much continuity afterwards, and also going beyond this
to show that the new Soviet regime established in the 1920s, with its vision of
the New Soviet Person, was in fact based on a complicated mixture of new Soviet
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thinking and ideas developed before 1917 by a variety of non-Bolshevik
movements.
The Territories of the Russian Federation 2015 Europa Publications 2015-02-20
This excellent reference source brings together hard-to-find information on the
constituent units of the Russian Federation. The introduction examines the
Russian Federation as a whole, focusing on Russian federalism and elections,
followed by a chronology, demographic and economic statistics, and a review of
the Federal Government. The second section comprises territorial surveys, each
of which includes a current map. This edition includes new surveys covering the
recently annexed (and disputed) territories of Crimea and Sevastopol, as well
as updated surveys of each of the other 83 federal subjects. The third section
comprises a select bibliography of books. The fourth section features a series
of indexes, listing the territories alphabetically, by Federal Okrug and
Economic Area. Users will also find a gazetteer of selected alternative and
historic names, a list of the territories abolished, created or reconstituted
in the post-Soviet period, and an index of more than 100 principal cities,
detailing the territory in which each is located.
The Making and Breaking of Soviet Lithuania Violeta Davoliūtė 2014-01-03
Appearing on the world stage in 1918, Lithuania suffered numerous invasions,
border changes and large scale population displacements.The successive
occupations of Stalin in 1940 and Hitler in 1941, mass deportations to the
Gulag and the elimination of the Jewish community in the Holocaust gave the
horrors of World War II a special ferocity. Moreover, the fighting continued
after 1945 with the anti-Soviet insurrection, crushed through mass deportations
and forced collectivization in 1948-1951. At no point, however, did the process
of national consolidation take a pause, making Lithuania an improbably
representative case study of successful nation-building in this troubled
region. As postwar reconstruction gained pace, ethnic Lithuanians from the
countryside – the only community to remain after the war in significant numbers
– were mobilized to work in the cities. They streamed into factory and
university alike, creating a modern urban society, with new elites who had a
surprising degree of freedom to promote national culture. This book describes
how the national cultural elites constructed a Soviet Lithuanian identity
against a backdrop of forced modernization in the fifties and sixties, and how
they subsequently took it apart by evoking the memory of traumatic displacement
in the seventies and eighties, later emerging as prominent leaders of the
popular movement against Soviet rule.
Russian and Soviet Film Adaptations of Literature, 1900-2001 Stephen Hutchings
2004-12-17 Providing many interesting case studies and bringing together many
leading authorities on the subject, this book examines the importance of film
adaptations of literature in Russian cinema, especially during the Soviet
period when the cinema was accorded a vital role in imposing the authority of
the communist regime on the consciousness of the Soviet people.
Soviet Consumer Culture in the Brezhnev Era Natalya Chernyshova 2013-06-26
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After decades of turmoil and trauma, the Brezhnev era brought stability and an
unprecedented rise in living standards to the Soviet Union, enabling ordinary
people to enjoy modern consumer goods on an entirely new scale. This book
analyses the politics and economics of the state’s efforts to improve living
standards, and shows how mass consumption was often used as an instrument of
legitimacy, ideology and modernization. However, the resulting consumer
revolution brought its own problems for the socialist regime. Rising well-being
and the resulting ethos of consumption altered citizens’ relationship with the
state and had profound consequences for the communist project. The book uses a
wealth of sources to explore the challenge that consumer modernity was posing
to Soviet ‘mature socialism’ between the mid-1960s and the early 1980s. It
combines analysis of economic policy and public debates on consumerism with the
stories of ordinary people and their attitudes to fashion, Western goods and
the home. The book contests the notion that Soviet consumers were merely
passive, abused, eternally queuing victims and that the Brezhnev era was a
period of ‘stagnation’, arguing instead that personal consumption provided the
incentive and the space for individuals to connect and interact with society
and the regime even before perestroika. This book offers a lively account of
Soviet society and everyday life during a period which is rapidly becoming a
new frontier of historical research.
Energy Dependency, Politics and Corruption in the Former Soviet Union Margarita
M. Balmaceda 2007-12-06 Energy has become a major element to Russia's attempts,
under Putin, to restore its influence over former Soviet territories and
reaffirm itself as the dominant regional power. This book investigates how
Russia has manipulated the energy of its neighbours on Russian energy supplies
to achieve its foreign policy goals, focusing in particular on relations with
Ukraine. This book, based on a multitude of primary Ukrainian and Russian
primary sources until now not brought to the attention of Western readers,
examines important events such as Russia's January 2006 suspension of gas
supplies to Ukraine, and the implications for Ukraine's 'Orange Revolution',
other post-Soviet states and Western Europe. However, it goes further in
showing how domestic political conditions in non-Russian states may facilitate
Russia's use of energy as a foreign policy weapon, investigating the local
groups that often receive significant profits from allowing Russia to control
energy markets and energy transit possibilities. With European countries
becoming more dependent upon Russian energy, this book will be of interest not
only to Russian Studies and Eastern European Studies experts, but to scholars
of international relations and European politics.
Russian Legal Culture Before and After Communism Frances Nethercott 2007-12-03
Following the emancipation of the serfs in 1861, and again during the Gorbachev
and Yel’tsin eras, the issue of individual legal rights and freedoms occupied a
central place in the reformist drive to modernize criminal justice. While in
tsarist Russia the gains of legal scholars and activists in this regard were
few, their example as liberal humanists remains important today in renewed
efforts to promote juridical awareness and respect for law. A case in point is
the role played by Vladimir Solov’ev. One of Russia’s most celebrated moral
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philosophers, his defence of the ‘right to a dignified existence’ and his
brilliant critique of the death penalty not only contributed to the development
of a legal consciousness during his lifetime, but also inspired appeals for a
more humane system of justice in post-Soviet debate. This book addresses the
issues involved and their origins in late Imperial legal thought. More
specifically, it examines competing theories of crime and the criminal,
together with various prescriptions for punishment respecting personal
inviolability. Charting endeavours of the juridical community to promote legal
culture through reforms and education, the book also throws light on aspects of
Russian politics, society and mentality in two turbulent periods of Russian
history.
The Territories of the Russian Federation 2014 Europa Publications 2014-03-05
This excellent reference source brings together hard-to-find information on the
eighty-three constituent units of the Russian Federation. The introduction
examines the Russian Federation as a whole, focusing on the evolution of the
relationship between the central state and the regions, followed by a
chronology, demographic and economic statistics, and a review of the Federal
Government. The second section comprises territorial surveys, with a chapter on
each of Russia’s federal subjects, each of which includes a current map. The
third section comprises a select bibliography of books. The fourth section
features a series of indexes, listing the territories alphabetically, by
Federal Okrug and Economic Area. Users will also find a gazetteer of selected
alternative and historic names, a list of the territories abolished, created or
reconstituted in the post-Soviet period, and an index of more than 100
principal cities, detailing the territory in which each is located.
Conscience, Dissent and Reform in Soviet Russia Philip Boobbyer 2008-08-05 This
book embraces the political, intellectual, social and cultural history of
Soviet Russia. Providing a useful perspective of Putin’s Russia, and with a
strong historical and religious background, the book: looks at the changing
features of the Soviet ideology from Lenin to Stalin, and the moral universe of
Stalin's time explores the history of the moral thinking of the dissident
intelligentsia examines the moral dimension of Soviet dissent amongst
dissidents of both religious and secular persuasions, and includes biographical
material explores the ethical assumptions of the perestroika era, firstly
amongst Communist leaders, and then in the emerging democratic and national
forces.
The Demise of the Soviet Communist Party Atsushi Ogushi 2007-11-02 This book,
based on extensive original research in previously unexplored sources,
including the party archives, provides a great deal of new information on the
disintegration of the Soviet communist party, in 1991 and the preceding years.
It argues that, contrary to prevailing views, the party was reformable in late
Soviet times, but that attempts to reform it failed: reforms succeeded in
preventing the party interfering in the state body, and thereby abolished the
party's traditional administrative functions, but without creating an
alternative power centre, and without transforming the party from a vanguard
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party into a parliamentary party. It demonstrates that the party, having ceased
to offer career paths for aspiring party members, thereby lost its reason for
existence, that an exodus of party members then followed, which in turn caused
a financial crisis; and that this financial crisis, and the resulting
engagement in commercial activity, fragmented and dispersed party property. It
shows how the failed coup of 1991 was led by the military rather than the
party, and how having lost its reason for existence and its property, the party
had no choice but to accept the reality that it was de facto dead.
The Territories of the Russian Federation 2009 Europa Publications 2009-06-02
The introduction examines the Russian Federation as a whole, and consists of an
essay written by an acknowledged expert focusing on the evolution of the
relationship between the central state and the regions, followed by a
chronology, demographic and economic statistics, and a review of the Federal
Government. The second section comprises territorial surveys, with a chapter on
each of Russia’s federal subjects, each of which includes a current map. The
third and fourth parts comprise a select bibliography of books and indexes,
listing the territories alphabetically, with a gazetteer of alternative names,
and by both Federal Okrug and Economic Area. Key features include:
comprehensive overview of the Russian Federation offers an analysis and
understanding of the country’s regional dimension invaluable directories of
important territorial contacts detailed and accurate political, economic and
statistical information some eighty-five current maps extensive information
from a wide variety of sources, many of which are otherwise unavailable in
English.
Disease, Health Care and Government in Late Imperial Russia Charlotte E. Henze
2010-12-14 This book addresses fundamental issues about the last decades of
Tsarist Russia, exploring the social, economic and political impact of
successive outbreaks of cholera and the politics of public health policy. It
makes a significant contribution to current debates about how far and how
successfully modernisation was being implemented by the Tsarist regime.
Between Stalin and Hitler Geoffrey Swain 2004-09-02 Covering the horrors that
took place in Latvia from the beginning of the Second World War until 1947,
this book focuses on the heart of the 20th century: Stalinist
industrialization, collectivization and political annihilation; Nazi
expansionism and genocide; with local nationalism, local nationalist rivalries,
and local anti-Semitism. The author traces the developments in one particular
region of Latvia, Daugavpils. There, the dilemma of Hitler or Stalin, the
ideological struggle of fascism or communism was more acute than anywhere else
in Europe since the population was actively involved in establishing both.
The Radical Right in Late Imperial Russia George Gilbert 2015-11-19 The
revolutionary movements in late tsarist Russia inspired a reaction by groups on
the right. Although these groups were ostensibly defending the status quo, they
were in fact, as this book argues, very radical in many ways. This book
discusses these radical rightist groups, showing how they developed
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considerable popular appeal across the whole Russian Empire, securing support
from a wide cross-section of society. The book considers the nature and
organisation of the groups, their ideologies and polices on particular issues
and how they changed over time. The book concludes by examining how and why the
groups lost momentum and support in the years immediately before the First
World War, and briefly explores how far present day rightist groups in Russia
are connected to this earlier movement.
2007 Massimo Mastrogregori 2012-01-01 Die International Bibliographiy of
Historical Sciences verzeichnet jährlich die bedeutendsten Neuerscheinungen
geschichtswissenschaftlicher Monographien und Zeitschriftenartikel weltweit,
die inhaltlich von der Vor- und Frühgeschichte bis zur jüngsten Vergangenheit
reichen. Sie ist damit die derzeit einzige laufende Bibliographie dieser Art,
die thematisch, zeitlich und geographisch ein derart breites Spektrum abdeckt.
Innerhalb der systematischen Gliederung nach Zeitalter, Region oder
historischer Disziplin sind die Werke nach Autorennamen oder charakteristischem
Titelhauptwort aufgelistet.
The Germans of the Soviet Union Irina Mukhina 2007-03-06 The Germans were a
very substantial minority in Russia, and many leading figures, including the
Empress Catherine the Great, were German. Using rarely seen archival
information, this book provides an account of the experiences of the Germans
living in the Soviet Union from the early post-revolution period to the postSoviet era following the collapse of communism. Setting out the history of this
minority group and explaining how they were affected by the Soviet regime’s
nationality policies, the book: describes the character of the ethnic Germanic
groups, demonstrating their diversity before the execution of the policy of
systematic deportations by the Stalinist authorities from 1937 to 1947 argues
that there was not one but several episodes of deportation within this period
considers the different dimensions of this policy, including the legal and
economic structures of, and everyday life in, the Soviet special settlements
investigates the ‘women’s dimension’ of deportation, especially the role of
women in the preservation of ethnic identity among the afflicted groups
explores the long term consequences of Soviet deportations and exile on the
identity of the Soviet Germans.
Oil and the Economy of Russia Nat Moser 2017-10-20 This book examines the
development of the Russian economy from tsarist times to the present through
the lens of the oil industry. It considers the role of the state, businessstate relations, foreign participation, enterprise performance and technology.
Besides providing much rich detail on the changing nature of the oil industry,
the book also puts forward important conclusions, including the fact that in
the late nineteenth century private enterprise rather than the state was the
principal driver of economic development, and that after the collapse of the
Soviet Union incumbent managers were more effective in running their companies
than financier entrants, whose main concern was short-term gain.
Late Stalinist Russia Juliane Fürst 2006-09-27 The late Stalinist period, long
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neglected by researchers more interested in the high-profile events of the
1930s, has recently become the focus of much new research by people keen to
understand the enormous impact of the war on Soviet society and to understand
Soviet life under 'mature socialism'. Written by top scholars from high profile
universities, this impressive work brings together much new, cutting edge
research on a wide range of aspects of late Stalinist society. Filling a gap in
the literature, it focuses above all on the experience of the Soviet people and
their interaction with ideology, state policy and national and international
politics.
The Territories of the Russian
survey provides up-to-date and
covered by reference books. An
contact details on the leading

Federation 2013 Dominic Heaney 2013-02-14 This
impartial information on an area which is seldom
essential directory section provides full
political officials.

2005 Massimo Mastrogregori 2009-12-22 Die IBOHS verzeichnet jährlich die
bedeutendsten Neuerscheinungen geschichtswissenschaftlicher Monographien und
Zeitschriftenartikel weltweit, die inhaltlich von der Vor- und Frühgeschichte
bis zur jüngsten Vergangenheit reichen. Sie ist damit die derzeit einzige
laufende Bibliographie dieser Art, die thematisch, zeitlich und geographisch
ein derart breites Spektrum abdeckt. Innerhalb der systematischen Gliederung
nach Zeitalter, Region oder historischer Disziplin sind die Werke nach
Autorennamen oder charakteristischem Titelhauptwort aufgelistet.
Belarus - Alternative Visions Simon M. Lewis 2018-10-31 Belarus is often
regarded as "Europe’s last dictatorship", a sort-of fossilized leftover from
the Soviet Union. However, a key factor in determining Belarus’s development,
including its likely future development, is its own sense of identity. This
book explores the complex debates and competing narratives surrounding
Belarus’s identity, revealing a far more diverse picture than the widely
accepted monolithic post-Soviet nation. It examines in a range of media
including historiography, films and literature how visions of Belarus as a
nation have been constructed from the nineteenth century to the present day. It
outlines a complex picture of contested myths – the "peasant nation" of the
nineteenth century, the devoted Soviet republic of the late twentieth century
and the revisionist Belarusian nationalism of the present. The author shows
that Belarus is characterized by immense cultural, linguistic and ethnic
polyphony, both in its lived history and in its cultural imaginary. The book
analyses important examples of writing in and about Belarus, in Belarusian,
Polish and Russian, revealing how different modes of rooted cosmopolitanism
have been articulated.
The Territories of the Russian Federation 2012 Dominic Heaney 2012-02-23
Annotation This survey provides up-to-date and impartial information on an area
which is seldom covered by reference books. An essential directory section
provides full contact details on the leading political officials.
Vladimir Putin and Russian Statecraft Allen Lynch 2011-01-01 An interpretive
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biography of one of Russia's most formidable leaders
The Making of Kropotkin's Anarchist Thought Richard Morgan 2020-10-09 This book
argues that the Russian thinker Petr Kropotkin's anarchism was a bio-political
revolutionary project. It shows how Kropotkin drew on late nineteenth- and
early twentieth-century European and Russian bio-social-medical scientific
thought to the extent that ideas about health, sickness, insanity,
degeneration, and hygiene were for him not metaphors but rather key political
concerns. It goes on to discuss how for Kropotkin's bio-political anarchism,
the state, capitalism, and revolution were medical concerns whose effects on
the individual and society were measurable by social statistics and explainable
by bio-social-medical knowledge. Overall, the book provides a refreshing,
innovative approach to understanding Kropotkin's anarchism.
Russia and Islam Roland Dannreuther 2010-06-24 Since the collapse of the Soviet
Union, both the Russian state and Russia's Muslim communities have struggled to
find a new modus vivendi in a rapidly changing domestic and international
socio-political context. At the same time as Islamic religious belief and
practice have flourished, the state has become increasingly concerned about the
security implications of this religious revival, reflecting and responding to a
more general international concern over radicalised political Islam. This book
examines contemporary developments in Russian politics, how they impact on
Russia's Muslim communities, how these communities are helping to shape the
Russian state, and what insights this provides to the nature and identity of
the Russian state both in its inward and outward projection. The book provides
an up-to-date and broad-ranging analysis of the opportunities and challenges
confronting contemporary Muslim communities in Russia that is not confined in
scope to Chechnya or the North Caucasus, and which goes beyond simplistic
characterisations of Muslims as a 'threat'. Instead, it engages with the role
of political Islam in Russia in a nuanced way, sensitive to regional and
confessional differences, highlighting Islam's impact on domestic and foreign
policy and investigating sources of both radicalisation and de-radicalisation.
Russia's Economy in an Epoch of Turbulence Vladimir Mau 2017-11-27 Over the
course of the last thirty years post-communist Russia has either been
struggling with crises, discussing the lessons learned from past crises, or
attempting to trace the contours of future crises. Based on the author’s own
experiences and his research over this long period, this book traces the logic
of the development of the crises and the anti-crisis policies, and shows the
continuity, or discontinuity, in determining particular solutions. It
demonstrates how perceptions of the priorities for economic policy, and the
problems of economic growth and the formation of a new model and its
alternatives were formed and how they changed. It also outlines the evolution
of ideas about the role of social politics and human capital sectors in
addressing anti-crisis and modernization issues, and discusses the changing
views on the institutional and structural priorities for Russia’s development.
This is an important book on an economic subject of crucial global significance
by a leading participant.
late-stalinist-russia-basees-routledge-series-on-r

11/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 25, 2022 by guest

2006 Massimo Mastrogregori 2011-01-01 Die IBOHS verzeichnet jährlich die
bedeutendsten Neuerscheinungen geschichtswissenschaftlicher Monographien und
Zeitschriftenartikel weltweit, die inhaltlich von der Vor- und Frühgeschichte
bis zur jüngsten Vergangenheit reichen. Sie ist damit die derzeit einzige
laufende Bibliographie dieser Art, die thematisch, zeitlich und geographisch
ein derart breites Spektrum abdeckt. Innerhalb der systematischen Gliederung
nach Zeitalter, Region oder historischer Disziplin sind die Werke nach
Autorennamen oder charakteristischem Titelhauptwort aufgelistet.
Tolstoy's Political Thought Alexandre Christoyannopoulos 2019-09-19 Leo Tolstoy
(1828–1910), besides writing famous novels such as War and Peace, also wrote on
political issues, especially later in his life, putting forward a political
philosophy which might be termed 'Christian anarchism'. This book provides a
comprehensive overview of Tolstoy’s political thought. It outlines in a
systematic way Tolstoy’s thought, which was originally articulated
unsystematically in diverse, often informal writing, such as pamphlets,
letters, and speeches, as well as books, and in his novels, where Tolstoy’s
thinking is put forward implicitly through the novels’ characters. The book
sets out the basic themes of Tolstoy’s political thought: his acceptance of the
teachings of Jesus, his criticism of the way in which Jesus’ teachings have
been relayed by the church through traditional creeds and dogma, his passionate
rejection of political violence by both the state and those working for reform,
his plea for a nonviolent response to violence and injustice, and his call for
society to forego its institutional shackles and enact a community of peace,
love, and justice. The book also includes background information on the Russia
of Tolstoy’s time, including the religious context, and a discussion of how
Tolstoy’s political thought has been received by his admirers, who included
Gandhi, and his critics.
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